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December 7, 1978

TO: Liturgy Task Force

FROM: Michael Berenbaum .~/ '/*2»ve~

Please excuse the formality of a memo, but in order to expedite
matters I will relate some dimensions of ordinary civility.

At the suggestion of Jack Reimer, I am including for discussion
at our session next Wednesday evening, the following small prayers
on the SHOAH:

a. The Prayer by Rabbi Morris Silverman which is included
" in both the Passover Haggadah and the Tisha B'Av services
that he edited.

b. A prayer taken from The Third Pillar, a novel by
Soma Morgenstern published by Farrar Straus in 1955.

c. A poem by U.Z. Greenberg
I look forward to seeing you on the 20th.

Best wishes.
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